
Support Garry and Help Save 

the Village Hall Roof 

 

 

Local gardener Garry Letheren has very happy memories of 

Sampford Courtenay Village Hall. His grandfather, the late 

Ralph Squires was involved in many of the events taking 

place there over the years. 

Because of this close contact Garry has decided to compete on 

behalf of the Village Hall Roof Appeal in a running challenge 

taking place at Powderham Castle on June 5th/6th. 

‘Conquer 24’ is taking place on a 5 mile course in the Castle 

grounds with competitors seeing how many laps that they can 

complete in 24 hours. Garry has undertaken a number of 

marathons but this event is a real test of strength and stamina. 

If you would like to support Garry in his running challenge  

please use one of the following:- 

 

JustGiving https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/Roof-usAppeal  

Text TILE 10 to 70085 to donate £10.00                                                      

Cheques payable to Sampford Courtenay Village Hall                              

Bank Transfer Acc 22156135/Sort code 542114 

Or you can use this sponsorship form and pass it back to Garry. 

 

Garry Letheren ‘Conquer 24’ Running Challenge 

on behalf of Sampford Village Hall Roof Appeal. 5th 

and 6th of June 2021 at Powderham Castle 

 

I would like to sponsor Garry on his challenge 

Name……………………………………………………………….

Contact ……………………………………………………………. 

…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Amount (per mile) ……………………..Or (total amount)…………………… 

Name……………………………………………………………….. 

Contact……………………………………………………………… 

……………………………………………………………………….. 

Ammount (per mile)……………………..Or (total amount)……………………. 

 

Thank you 

   

 

Name   

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/Roof-usAppeal

